
Royal Air Force & Defence Fire Services Association 

Minutes of zoom meeting on 30th October 

The meeting was opened by Steve at 1900 hours with all committee members present 

therefore no apologies. 

Secretaries report.  Nothing to report.  

Correspondence & matters rising.  Nil.  

Membership secretaries report.  Brian stated he had 380 on the books but would 

confirm with Trevor if this was correct.  

Treasurer's report.  Trevor said our funds stand at £30,338,28.   

Pat ref the ties etc. She wanted to order 50.  Val proposed she do this it was seconded by 

Mike WAIF.  Wasn't sure who said it, but could the centre of the crest be white, Pat said 

she would look into it.  The blazer and lapel badges, she was going to shop around.  

Trevor said he had a letter from a Mrs J Hammett and a cheque. Trevor said he sent it 

back to her because it was made out to RAFA not sure if it was for our association or not. 

Chairman's report.  Steve said things were progressing at Scampton. Some Museum 

artefacts have been moved to new storage location due to leaks at the old one.  

Web Masters Report.  Dave said no change.  

Flashpoint Report.  Reg said more stuff needed for the Jan edition also June.  

Vice - Chairman's report.  Don suggested a £10 raffle for a free room after a discussion it 

was going to be put forward at the AGM 

A.O.B.  Brian said he was sending a card to Mrs Woodridge  

From the rest of the committee nothing extra.  

There being no further business the meeting was closed at 2015 by Steve the next 

meeting 27th of November via zoom 

 

 

 

 

 

 


